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Santander Entrepreneurship Fund
Do you have a business idea that you’ve been developing or working on during these challenging times?  
With the help of Santander Universities, Queen’s University are providing a fund to support student entrepreneurs during Covid-19.  
This fund is jointly run by the Enterprise teams in the Students’ Union and The Graduate School and is open to all undergraduate and postgraduate Queen’s students.
The funding will be awarded in grants of £800 minimum - £3,000 maximum.
If you are interested in applying to the fund please complete the details below;
	Student Details

	Name

	

	Business Name

	

	Student Number

	

	Email Address
	


	Are you on a Tier 4 or Start-up Visa?
	Yes/No

	Funding amount requested:
	£

	If successful, are you willing to promote the Santander Entrepreneurship Fund on social media? (Please note this is a requirement of the fund) 
	Yes/No




	The Business

	Tell us about your business (E.g. what is it, how does it work?)
















	Trading in 2020…

	How has the recent pandemic affected your business? (E.g. suppliers affected, cash flow issues, customer acquisition etc.) 













	Support so far…

	Can you tell us what support you have received so far? (E.g. meetings with Enterprise SU, Belfast Enterprise Academy, other funding opportunities etc.)











	The Money…

	Can you give us a breakdown of what you need the ‘Santander Entrepreneurship Fund’ for and what impact receiving the fund will have? 














Thank you for your interest in this fund.  Please send your completed application to enterprisesu@qub.ac.uk where you will be contacted to arrange a virtual panel date. 
Please note: Enterprise SU and The Graduate School reserve the right to award or withhold funding.  Successful applicants will be expected to promote the Santander Entrepreneurship Fund via their own social media platforms.
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